
Dear parent/carer 

As per the information for parents on our class isolation pages, the year 2 team will host a Google 
Meet on Wednesday 6th January at 9am with the children.   This will be an opportunity for your child 
to see their class teacher and peers, and to learn a little more about the day's planned activities. 

To access the Google Meet your child will need to have Google on whichever device they are 
using. Please don't worry if you can't access Google as all of your child’s work will also be 
explained on the website year 2 page.  

The meeting will last for about 15 minutes and will take place at 9am. Your child will receive a link to 
access this via their NTLP account prior to this. We have attached some information for you to read 
in the link below; as always, pupil and staff safety is paramount, and we would like to ask you that 
you remain in the room with your child during the meeting, that they are fully dressed, and not in a 
bedroom or bathroom. All Google Meets are recorded for pupil and staff safety. 

Once again, thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1BUqVaVjTshcblCC6bDi4kZo_wFbxBAWx5HfhwZwzu0c/edi
t?usp=sharing 

 

 

Kind regards  

 

Year 2 Team 
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